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I have begun assuming the responsibilities of GF President/Senate Chair, and am in the 
process of learning about the activities, committees, etc. that the job entails.  I am 
especially interested in moving forward on the conversation we had at our last fall 
meeting – reflecting on the original intent of the University Senate structure and 
thinking about how we can move forward, particularly in terms of how our work can be 
connected to the larger goals of the Strategic Plan.   
I will be attending my first ASCSU meeting on February 11th, and will have more to 
report on Senate activities at the system-level shortly. 
 


